
Ed Makey & John Kennedy leaving Camp in 1980.
Note the Kermath 4 cylinder engine in the Hyah-
Hyah.

1980

The government lease (Patent) on the land
expired in the 80's (exact date not known).
The government allowed “Transfer of
Title” to the occupants of the land rather
than trying to renew leases (Patents). In our
case, Title was given to Morton’s Point
Camp.

Jim Steele donated 24 new Hudson Bay
blankets to the Camp. Paul Hauger donated
three used toilets and sinks for future use.

The boathouse roof was repaired and the
electric lines were updated. A new
carburetor was installed on the Kholer
generator. A new sink was installed on the
second floor of the main lodge.

Camp fees were set at the previous Annual
Meeting on a motion from Paul Hauger,
seconded by Ned Riley that dues for 1980
be as follows.

Summer Camps. Members $15.00 per day & $6.00 for cook fees
Guests $20.00 per day & $6.00 for cook fees

Off Season Camps. $8.00 per day
Yearly dues were $125.00 which included 5 free days but not the cook fees.
Initiation fees were set at $125.00 on a motion from R. Surrell, seconded by Gord Dean.

Camp help this year was John & Carol McGorman.

Resignations (3) Doug Powers, Doug Bedard, Don Beneteau.
New members (3) Bud Lutman, Dennis Pettit, Ron Pratt.

Last Modified May 30, 2012.


